
 

          

                  

 

UN CONVENTION ARTICLE 17: 

You have the right to get information that is important to your well -

being, from radio, newspapers, books, computers  and other 

sources. Adults should make sure that the information you are 

getting is not harmful, and help you find and understand the 

information you need . 

 

Forward March!  

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We have enjoyed a very busy and exciting half term with wonderful trips and visits in 
school. We are really appreciating the longer days, the croaking frogs in the school pond 
and beautiful summer flowers. The poor beleaguered field is doing its best to spring forth 
and the weather is pretending itôs really summer for a few days at a time. 

By the time you are reading this monthôs newsletter both KS2 and KS1 children will have 
shown us what they know in their end of Key Stage tests. Huge congratulations to the 
children for all their hard work this half term and enormous thanks to my extremely 
dedicated staff who give and organise so much to ensure the curriculum is as rich and 
exciting as possible and that their teaching and the childrenôs learning is of the highest 
calibre both inside and outside the classroom.  
 
Mrs Lee has even taught year 6 on Saturdays to help prepare them for their tests! 
 
Children face harder content now at Key Stage 2. The Year 6 children this year have 
covered a 4 year curriculum in 2 years! It wonôt be until 2020 that our first pupils will have 
actually been taught the whole curriculum in their time at the March! 
 
The best is different for every child and, as Head, I personally feel the basics in English 
and Mathematics are very important, but so is creativity, individuality and teaching children 
about how to use the schools values in their wider life outside school. 
 
Education and schools are about developing the whole child as individuals with 
compassion, world ready skills, perseverance and resilience whatever their ability, 
enabling them to be proud of what they achieve and what they can add to society and the 
community around them. 
 

Secondary School Destinations 

We are very proud of our Year 6 who are achieving so much in their final year at The 
March.  The diversity of the schools they will be moving onto next September is testament 
to their individuality. The High schools will be visiting us over the next few weeks to meet 
the children whom we know are very excited. 

 



 

     

House Point Badges  - A huge well done to all our children  
 

  

        

     



 

     

  

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

     

 
Rev Helen 

It was with mixed emotions that the children and staff said goodbye to Rev Helen last 
week. She has been given her own parish in Woodingdean. The Children made her class 
cards and presented her with presents during a special assembly. We wish her all the best 
and thank her for her wonderful support, worships and Eucharist services that she did for 
us all. 
 

 

Mrs Renouf and Mrs Boden are having babies!  
 
We are pleased to be able to share with you some wonderful staff news. Mrs Boden and 
Mrs Renouf will both be having babies this September! We are currently interviewing for 
maternity cover staff and when we appoint and staffing has been arranged will let you 
know. I am sure you will all join me in wishing them the best at this happy time. 
 
 
Visitors to school 
We have had a busy few weeks at school and is good to see how we are sharing good 
practise from the March. 
 

¶ We have been visited by different schools to observe the way we teach phonics and 

develop reading in KS1 including monitoring and tracking results.  

 

¶ Hosted the Locality science team of teachers of which we are part. 

 

¶ Led the locality maths project and had other school teachers visit. 

 

¶ Presented our data system to schools from the County  

 
 
Dioceses Art Competition ï Art through the Bible 
 
The March School has taken part in the Diocese Art competition and huge thanks go to 
Mrs Burns and Mrs Lee with their art clubs that produced the most amazing sculptures. 
We took the 3D sculptures and two Reception and two Year 6 pupils to the Diocesan 
House in Hove to present their work. As the children were carrying the big whale, Ark and 



 

     

Fish past the window the Bishop saw and rushed out to see what was happening. Bishop 
Martin was amazed at the childrenôs work and stopped to chat to them about their 
creations. We are now in the Faith in Sussex. See the link if you would like to read a copy 
and we featured in the Argos too! Well done everyone 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
http://www.chichester.anglican.org/media/documents/document/2017/05/FIS_Issue14_WE

B_v2.pdf 
 
 
 
 
 


